
Meeting Date:7.12.22 
 

Present:  

• Year 2 

• Year 3 

• Year 4 

• Year 5 

• Year 6  

Pupil voice:  
 
• We still have a few more boxes to collect to make worry box.  
 

• Can we send Christmas cards to celebrities and see if they write back?  
 

• Ideas on promote British values here at Hawthorn?  

Next steps:  
• Bring the names of people they want to send Christmas cards to.  
 

• Continue to collect worry boxes.  
 

• Ideas on how to promote British Values here at Hawthorn.  
 

Any other business:  
councillors brought up the following issues/ideas – 
 

• Suggestion of bringing own stationery from home to save school money – 
discussed how this would impact on families and be unfair for some 

 
 

Date of next meeting: 7th December  
 


